Town of Lenox
6 Walker Street, Lenox, MA 01240
Conservation Commission
Notice of Public Hearing

Pursuant to Chapter 131 Section 40 Massachusetts General Laws, the Lenox Conservation Commission
will hold a public hearing at the Lenox Town Hall on Thursday, August 17th at 7:30 PM on the subjectof a
Request for Determination of Applicability filed by Robert and Debbie Ezrapour for property at 23 Lime
Kiln Road {Map 27, Parcel 10). The applicant is proposing to demolish the existing house, barn and
inground pool and construct a new house, driveway, patio and pool outside of the 100’ buffer zone of
the bordering vegetated wetlands. A new pickleball court is proposed within the 50’-100’ buffer zone in
the area of the old inground pool.

Neal Carpenter,

Chairman, Lenox Conservation Commission



